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Beloit Police Department Holding Ceremony for New Hire  

June 29, 2019 – The City of Beloit Police Department proudly announces the swearing in of one patrol 

officer.   

Wednesday, July 3, 2019 

5 p.m.  

City of Beloit Public Forum  

100 State St. 

Beloit, WI  53511  

 

The ceremony will begin with a welcome and remarks from Police Chief David B. Zibolski, after which our 

newest guardian, Noe Mar-Garcia, will be sworn in and warmly welcomed to the Beloit Police Department 

team. 

 

Noe Mar-Garcia is joining the Beloit Police Department as a patrol officer. Noe earned a Bachelor’s degree 

in criminal justice from Upper Iowa University in 2017.  He is from Beloit and volunteers within the 

community and coaches soccer. Noe has worked as a security guard for the School District of Beloit since 

2014. In May of 2017 Noe was given a Beloit Police Department Lifesaving Citizen Award for addressing a 

safety concern while working as a security guard at an area school.  

He will attend the recruit academy at Blackhawk Technical College beginning July 15, 2019.      
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